
CROSSACRES      

NEWSLETTER 
 

4th April 2025 

 

 

ATTENDANCE AWARDS 

Well done to RVH – 2SR – 4BT who all achieved 100% attendance last week, as a reward they all won 

this week’s McDonalds lunch. 

 

EASTER COMPETITIONS 

Well done to all the children who entered our Easter competitions.  We saw 

some amazing Easter Bonnets and some very creative decorated eggs.  

Congratulations to all the winners who received a certificate and Easter Egg. 

 

PARENTS EVENING 

It was lovely to see all the parents/carers this week for parents evening, we hope you enjoyed hearing 

all about your child’s progress and what they have achieved this year. 

 

SPELLING BEE 

We had our Spelling Bee competition this week, well done to our winners. 

Our Year 2-3 winner was Viaan from 2SR 

Our Year 4-6 winner was Summer from 5BK  

 

YEAR 3 AIRPORT TRIP 

On Wednesday 23rd April Year 3 will be visiting Manchester Airport to 

support our Geography curriculum. As part of the educational trip, they will 

be completing a number of different activities these will include visiting 

terminal 2 to conduct some fieldwork, learning about the DC10 and a walk 

around the Runway Visitors Park.  

 

NURSERY PARENTS 

Nursery parents will receive confirmation of their child’s September 2025 Reception place direct from 

the Council on Tuesday 16th April.  Once received please ring the school office on 0161 437 1272 from 

Tuesday 22nd April to confirm you are accepting your child’s place, Thank you. 

 

EXTRA CURICCULAR CLUBS 

Everyone should have received letters for the summer term, can you please ensure signed slips are 

returned ASAP, there will be no club’s week commencing Monday 22nd April.  New clubs will start back 

Monday 28th April. 

 

School will close on Friday 4th April at 3.15pm for the Easter Holidays. We will re-open at 

8.40am n Tuesday 22nd April. 


